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MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:  November 30, 2017 
 
TO:  Local and Intermediate School District Superintendents 
  Public School Academy Directors  

FROM:  Venessa A. Keesler, Ph.D., Deputy Superintendent  
Division of Educator, Student, and School Supports 

 
SUBJECT:  Statewide Technical Assistance Grant Request for Proposals 
 

 
The Michigan Department of Education (MDE) is requesting proposals from Michigan 
local educational agencies (LEAs) to provide statewide training and technical 
assistance on the Comprehensive Needs Assessment, Multi-Tiered System of 
Supports, and the Blueprint for Systemic Reconfiguration.  The training and 
technical assistance will begin with the 2018-19 school year for local districts with 
schools identified as Comprehensive Support and Improvement and/or Targeted 
Support and Improvement Schools under the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA). 
Proposals are due to the MDE by February 1, 2018.  The request for proposals may 
be accessed online at 
http://www.michigan.gov/documents/mde/ESSA_Technical_Assistance_Grant_Final
_607089_7.pdf 

 
cc:  Michigan Education Alliance 
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